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AH Committee

From: Bob <bobfreimuth@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 4:37 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: affordable housing projects

To Whom It May Concern, I am opposed to the affordable housing projects proposed for the 
Launiupoko area in general and am writing about Makila Farms in particular. The fact that the project 
has added ohana’s to its plan only adds insult to injury. This area already is at the breaking point in 
terms of water, and traffic. The fire danger as has been shown in the past is very high. Allowing all 
these septic systems this close to the ocean will a disaster for the reef and the ocean ecology in 
general. I believe that high density employee housing is a need for the Westside but it should be 
placed where it has access to city water and city sewer. I also believe that these high density high 
impact projects should not be fast tracked because of their long term effects they need to be closely 
vetted. Thanks for your attention.  Bob Freimuth 


